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Friday	7th	October	2022	

Dear	Parents,	
Attendance	leads	to	attainment.	Every	day	in	school	matters.	Coming	to	school	every	day	ensures	
that	learning	is	not	missed.		

Following	meetings	with	our	school	attendance	ambassadors,	children	have	discussed	ways	to	
promote	attendance.	One	of	these	ideas	is	to	have	‘special	days’	to	promote	children	to	come	to	
school.		

The	first	of	these	days	will	be,	‘break	the	rules	day’.	This	will	take	place	on;		

FRIDAY	14th	OCTOBER	2022	

Therefore	we	would	like	to	give	each	child	the	opportunity	to	break	some	school	rules	for	the	day.		

Children	can	choose	to	break	some	of	the	rules	listed	below.	We	aim	to	make	this	a	fun	
experience	and	children	are	reminded	that	all	other	school	rules	still	apply!	
Please	see	the	list	below	on	rules	that	are	allowed	to	be	broken.	

● No	uniform	
● Juice/squash	in	water	bottle	instead	of	water	
● Chocolate	for	snacks	
● Trainers	that	are	not	black	
● Eat	your	pudding	before	your	meal	for	lunch	
● Nail	varnish	
● Temporary	tattoo		

	
A	£1.00	donation	will	be	appreciated.	All	money	raised	will	go	towards	attendance	rewards.		

Thank	you	for	your	co-operation.	

Androulla	Georgiou	
Deputy	Headteacher		


